
New church, new Bible study groups, and many students with the desire to start churches - 
this sums up the trip that I just made to Argentina!  I was able to visit the five churches that the Lord 
allowed us to start, encourage the pastors and teach a group of Bible college students that want to 

preach. My heart was thrilled to see so much zeal 
and desire in one place! Please pray for these men 
in Argentina as they prepare, pray and plan to start 
more churches. 

God has been opening doors to preach to young 
people in Christian school chapels, represent 
Vision Baptist Missions in several colleges and 
promote worldwide missions.  Everywhere I go, I 

meet young people who want God to use their lives!

I had the privilege to teach for two weeks at the Our Generation Training Center, a training 
school for missionaries right out of our local church.  Although I get to influence many high school 
and college age students, the Training Center is very close to my heart because it is the place where 
men are trained specifically for missions before joining up with Vision Baptist Missions. 

One of the many blessings that we get to share 
with our missionaries is a meeting we host once 
a month at our house. While the kids are being 
watched, we have around 50 adults gathered 
in our living room to discuss missions. This 
is a time of fellowship, encouragement and 
growing for all of us. 

We want to encourage you to consider 
taking a mission’s trip this year. The Lord 
allows Vision Baptist Missions to host many 
missions trips and I would like to ask you to 
consider taking one. Many families have used 
a mission’s trips for their own family vacation.  
A mission’s trip will change your life forever! 
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